
VFN25-05A Invitation Banquet/Reception 

 

 

 

Dear Exhibitor: 

On behalf of the Virginia Federation of NARFE (VFN) membership, we would like to thank you for 

being part of our VFN 2025 Conference as an exhibitor. During our conference, there will be a 

reception on Monday, April 7, starting at 7:00 pm. The banquet will be on Tuesday, April 8, starting 

with a social at 6:00 pm, dinner at 7 pm. 

We would like to extend an invitation to one or both of these events. The cost to attend the 

reception on Monday, April 7, is $25.00 per person and for the banquet on Tuesday, April 8, the cost 

is $55.00 per person.   

If you would like to attend the Tuesday Banquet, please check your dinner selection below: 

 Grilled Salmon w/Honey Balsamic Glaze  Flank Steak w/Rosemary Demi Glaze 
 Grilled Chicken Breast w/Lemon Alfredo   Grilled Portobello Mushroom (vegan) 
 
Special Dietary Request/Limitations:____________     Interested in Reception and/or Lunch ________ 

Please remit request with check made payable to “2025 VFN Conference” to: Jim Little, Database 

Chair, 11759 Buckley Court, Woodbridge, VA, 22192-5725 by March 26, 2025, or pay online at 

www.vanarfe.org/conf/2025. Also, please identify yourself as an Exhibitor on the memo line on 

your check. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jim, 703-590-5878 or, 

Deborah Fisk at (804) 748-8722 or valeg@vanarfe.org.  

 
Once again, thank you for being a part of our conference and we hope you can join us. 

 
   Sincerely, 

 

Frances E. Boatman 
 

Frances E. Boatman, President 
Virginia Federation of NARFE 

mailto:valeg@vanarfe.org

